
 

 

 

 

 

 

14th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Following our previous letter regarding next year’s, year 4 residential trip to Stubbington Study Centre, we 

are pleased to inform you of the trip details and the booking process. The dates are from 2nd-6th February 

2026 and we have a guaranteed 50 places available.  

 

Stubbington is a wonderful trip and the children always have a hugely enjoyable and educational time. The 

range of activities undertaken by the children visiting the centre includes - studying small mammals, 

seashore walk, mapping course, pond studies, building shelters, artwork, an earthquake course and 

organised games. Please see Stubbington Study Centre | Hampshire County Council (hants.gov.uk) 

 

The cost will be £277 per child if all 50 places are taken up. If the take up is less than 50 you will be 

advised of the amended amount. In the past, many parents have chosen to pay by instalments and this 

option will be available to you.   

 

An initial £70 non-refundable deposit will be required, to secure a place for your child, by Monday 30th 

June 2025 and is to be paid on the Arbor app. Please be aware that places are allocated on a first 

come first served basis. 

The remaining balance of £227 must then be paid by Friday 28th November 2025. Once you have 

secured a place by paying the deposit you will then be required to pay the balance either as a whole or with 

regular payments throughout the year 2025.  

 

If, when booking, you find all 50 places are already booked please enquire by calling or messaging the 

school office to be put onto the waiting list.  

 

Please note: The £70 deposit is non-refundable, and secures your child’s place on the trip. Once the 

balance payment facility is active you are liable for the full cost of the visit, £277, as we are 

committed to paying the full amount for each child once booked. Refunds will only be considered if   

another child can fill the place. 

 

Initial payments of £70 are to be made on the Arbor app by Monday 30th June 2025. The payment 

facility will become available at 4pm today. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sara Paine 

Headteacher  

 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/stubbingtonstudycentre

